FAMILY

Nursery: Infants -3 years old ministry
KidZone: Ages 3- grade 4

KidZone meets during the service in the fellowship hall.

We engage in large group worship and teaching, then break
off into age based small groups for discussion and activities.
Children can be picked up after the service from their small
group classrooms.

Ages 3 -5 classroom next to the Nursery

Grades 1-4 classroom opposite Minister’s office

Our Team

Family Pastor
Timothy Gibb
519-505-2396
tim@cpcmail.ca

Minister
Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha

519-620-4415
aubrey@cpcmail.ca

Choir Director
Gwen Darling
gwen@cpcmail.ca

Music Director
Brad Paddock
brad@cpcmail.ca

Office Administrator
Debbie McKevitt
office@cpcmail.ca

Office Hours:
Mon- Friday, 9.30 am - 12.30pm

Large Print Sunday Service Bulletins
available at the main entrance

ﬂ www.facebook.com/centralchurch/ U @CentralChurchCa
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Blessed is he that cometh in the name of the Lord.

MATTHEW 2129




April 14, 2019 10am
Palm Sunday

Praise Choir Hosanna Processional
Welcome / Announcements

Prayer
Hosanna Medley #216 Hosanna
#218 Hosanna Loud Hosanna
Offering
Worship 10,000 Reasons
Hosanna ( | see the king of glory)
Hear our praises
Prayer song What a beautiful name
Message Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha
Closing worship Happy Day
Benediction

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone following
“Hosanna (I see the king of glory)”

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ,
we welcome all who come to worship with us today.
Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the foyer.
Please join us after the service for coffee/tea & fellowship.

SERVICE AT CENTRAL

Greeters for today: Kathy Chatterton
Greeters for next week: Robert Deans

Praising the Lord at Our First Hymn Sing Café

Our first Hymn Sing on April 3 was well attended with more
than 70 guests happily singing together many of the old favourite
hymns in our praise book. Ron Klinck and Elizabeth Cresswell
presented a delightful program including a challenge to “Name that
hymn” and an organ solo from Ron. Thank you again to Doris for the
great idea and to all the ladies who baked such delicious goodies for
a time of fellowship in the hall after the program. Thanks to all our
volunteers who greeted at the door and helped set up and serve re-
freshments. It was a great outreach event to the community as more
than half the guests were not from Central. It was great to see Peggy
Elmes and Madge Davis and friends.

== On May 8 at 2:00 — 3:30 p.m. we
M are planning our second event
{ L #4 so come and join us!

Spring Clean for Central's

Indoor Garage/Bake Sale
Saturday June 1°'9:30 a.m. — 11:00 a.m. your
Missions and Outreach Committee is organizing
a Garage/Bake Sale in the church hall to raise
funds to support our mission projects.

Donation drop off May 31 from 9 a.m. - 8 p.m.

Contact: Denise at 519-658-5857 or dmccleli@uoguelph.ca



THIS COMING WEEK AT CENTRAL

‘ s Congregational Meeting After service
The Sr & Jr Youth Apr 14th  6.30pm
E"_I'nrringa y ) Alpha Apr 15th 6.15pm
OUMSe - P (Final session)

oo : : Nairn-Taylor Apr 16th ~ 2.00pm
Worship team Apr 16th 7.00pm
Prayer Group Apr 16th 7.30pm

Alpha Women'’s Bible Apr 17th 7.00pm
Reframe Bible study  Apr 17th 7.00pm (offsite)

The Marriage Course Communion Service  Apr 18th 7.00pm
Good Friday Service  Apr 19th ~ 10.00am
When: April 25th, 2019 @ 7pm Office Closed Apr 19th
Where: Central Church Easter Breakfast Apr 21st 9.00am
Easter Service Apr21st  10.00am
Central will offer the marriage course at commencing April 25th. UPCOMING EVENTS
There are 7 sessions focused on strengthening your relationship Office Closed Apr 22nd
and improving communication. Each evening will start with a quiet Board of Managers Apr 23rd 7.00pm
dinner for 2 (provided) and move to a video presentation followed Worship team Apr 23rd 7.00pm
by time for you and your partner to work on the tools provided - IN Prayer Group _ Apr 23rd 7.30pm
PRIVATE. N h Alpha Women’s Bible Apr 24th 7.00pm
. No group therapy. Marriage Course Apr 25th 7.00pm
Cost is estimated at $240. To register and for further information, Choir Apr 25th 7.00pm
Camp Kintail Apr 26-28th

Please contact Tanya at pickardtanya@outlook.com

The Central Church Rugged Hands

are returning to Camp Kintail for two Men’s
retreat / work weekends. April 26-28 and
Additional information can be found by visiting : October 18-20. All men welcome!

www.themarriagecourses.ca

Registration deadline 17th April, 2019.

Contact Scott @ ruggedhands@cpcmail.ca




YOU are INVITED
for

Easter Sunday Breakfast
Hosted by Elsie

April 21 at 9:00 a.m.

All proceeds to support the
Lesotho Education Project

Tickets available beginning March 24 in the hall and office

Adults $12.00 Children (Gr. 6 and under) $6.00

April 2019

e Minister in Association: After his retirement, the Rev. Dr. Wayne
Dawes and his wife, Mafalda, attended Central and Wayne graciously
assisted us as needed as our Minister in Association. Sadly, due to
Wayne's ill health, they have moved east of Toronto to be closer to
family. We shall miss them both and wish them God's blessing in their
new home.

e Adopt-a-project: As part of our Stewardship Plan, we invited the
congregation to use their skills and talents to adopt a project to improve
our church. Our first project was the parlour and we thank Barbara Barrie
for taking this on. The newly painted window frames, the window blinds,
new lighting and refinished floor have really made a difference in the room
which is brighter, more inviting and more functional. Our next project is
the repair and refinishing of the side entrance door on Melville Street and
we already have people who have said they would take this on. If you see
something that you feel could be improved and would like to adopt this as
your project, please speak to any elder.

e Welcome Centre: As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure

that Central is a welcoming place for everyone including newcomers and
visitors, we are going to use the space in the foyer and at the back where
the pews have been taken out to create a larger, more inviting entrance
and welcoming space. This will involve not only the physical space but
also having people to answer questions, provide information and help
people to seats. The session and board are working together to ensure
that while updating to meet current and future needs, we respect the na-
ture of our heritage building.

¢ Hymn Sing Cafe: Our first Hymn Sing Cafe was a huge success
with over 70 people in attendance. We thank everyone who contributed
to making this such a wonderful occasion. By popular demand, there will
be another Hymn Sing Cafe on Wednesday May 8 from 2-3:30. Please
tell anyone you think might enjoy an afternoon of hymn singing followed
by a time for refreshments and conversation.

e Aubrey's Vacation: Aubrey will be away from April 22 to May 7
visiting his parents in South Africa. The Rev. John Peter Smit will preach
on April 28 and May 5 and Timothy Gibb will preach on May 12. The May
session meeting will be on May 8.

The May session meeting will be on May 8.



